
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Today was the last day of the first quarter. As a reminder, you can always keep track of your 

child’s progress using the Parent Portal feature in PowerSchool. Report cards will be available at 

our Fall Showcase of Success on Thursday, November 14th. More information is on our website 

and social media pages.  

 

This coming Monday and Tuesday are teacher workdays. There will be no school for students.  

 

Boys’ volleyball and girls’ soccer will play on Thursday at Southwest Middle. Football and 

cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday at Southeast Middle. 

 

Looking ahead, next Monday, November 11 is Veterans Day. There will be no school for 

students on that day.   

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


